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Scott Schneider will host an online seminar entitled "Faculty Members and FERPA, ADA Section 504,

and Title IX: How to Use the Fundamentals of These Regulations to Better Identify and Resolve
Potential Problems,” on March 15, 2016.

With the knowledge you gain from this webinar, you'll significantly reduce the likelihood of conflict
in your interactions with students, and the risk of lawsuits that can be costly and time-consuming—
not to mention embarrassing if word got out.

This session is essential for all faculty members (tenure track, nontenure track, and adjunct),
department chairs, and faculty developers who need information about these regulations and how
they can be applied in a variety of situations.

For more information and to register, please visit the event page.
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